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Weekly News – 25th May 2018  
 

Year One 
Dear Parents, 

The high frequency words have not been changed this week as it proved 
impossible to fit in with all our various Active Week sporting activities. The 
children have thoroughly enjoyed taking part and learning new skills.  

Year 1 team.  

English 
In English this week we have taken on the role of The Lonely Beast and 
written a diary entry recording our extraordinary adventures. We have used 
the skills we learned last week by adding suffixes ‘ing’ and ‘ed’ to verbs as 
well as using interesting adjectives to describe our journey.  

  

Maths 
In Maths, this week we have enjoyed very practical activities whilst learning 
to use direction and position language. These have included making up an 
obstacle course and guiding our partner through it as well as programming 
Beebots. 

Topic 
In Geography this week we have continued to learn about where we live by 
expanding our horizon and looking at our country and continent. We have 
learned to use a picture atlas to find out where England and Europe are on a 
map of the world.  
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Thank you to all of you who 
have sent in your contributions 
for our summer term activities. 
However, there are still quite a 
few missing. Could you please 
send these in via Parent Pay as 
soon as possible. If you are not 
registered, you can send in a 
cheque via the office. A receipt 
will be given. Many thanks. 
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